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In the Know                        April 13, 2018

UNT Celebrates Day of Service with The Big Event

More than 1,200 UNT students,
faculty, staff and alumni participated
in The Big Event, a nationally
recognized day of service celebrated
by the UNT community and
organized by the Center for
Leadership and Service. This year’s
Big Event was held on March 24,
and participants completed an
average of 3,600 hours of service for
the day. 
 
Read More

UNT Honors Community Members through Flight Memorial

UNT held the Twelfth Annual Flight
Memorial Ceremony on April 11 in
the Onstead Promenade to
remember students, faculty, staff and
alumni who passed away in the last
year. 
 
Read More

DSA Staff Members Graduate from the Supervisory
Building Blocks Certificate Program
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Affairs staff members graduated from
the Supervisory Building Blocks
certificate program on April 10. 
 
Read More

Dr. Jane Goodall featured as UNT Distinguished Lecture
Series Speaker

The UNT Division of Student Affairs
welcomed Dr. Jane Goodall to
campus on April 9 as part of the
Distinguished Lecture Series. 
 
Read More

SMMC Assistant Director Shares Money Tips via
Twitterchat

Rachel Grimes, UNT Student Money
Management Center (SMMC)
assistant director for financial
readiness, was the featured content
expert for a Twitterchat on April 5
hosted by Wise Bread, a community
of bloggers who help people live
large on a small budget. Grimes
shared tips to help college graduates
manage their money. 
 
Read More
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UNT Esports Team Continues Winning Streak

The UNT varsity esports Heroes of
the Storm team took on Rochester
Institute of Technology this week in
Tespa’s Heroes of the
Dorm competition and had a nail-
biting first game loss against a high
damage Fenix combo that punished
a botched initiation. UNT was able to
rally and stuck to some comfort picks
to secure an even game two with a
fantastic opportunity play from Tory
"Kalgaer's" ETC and a decisive
victory to finish the match game
three. UNT now advances to the
Epic Eight and are set to take
on Pomona college next week. 
Go UNT!

Save the Dates! Spring 2018 Events

North Texas Spirit Scholarship
Basketball Game 

April 14 
 

We Care We Count Treat/Donation
Day 

April 16 
 

Overwatch Tournament 
April 16 

 
Honors Day 

April 20

Division of Student Affairs
Awards Luncheon 

April 23 
 

President's Staff Sack Lunch 
May 3 

  
Spring Commencement 

May 10 – 12 
  

Leadershape Guest Leader Night 
May 15 
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Stay In the Know 
 

Missed an issue of In the Know? No problem. Check out the 
DSA Newsletter Archive page where you can find all past issues.

In the Know is published by the Division of Student Affairs to keep

https://studentaffairs.unt.edu/the-division/newsletter


staff informed with news, helpful tips, and points of pride. 
 

Have an idea for In the Know? 
Send it to Ray Willhoft at raymond.willhoft@unt.edu
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